
     

 

FIERA MILANO: CLARIFACTIONS ABOUT PRESS REPORTS 
 
 
Milan, 13 March 2015. With reference to the articles in today’s newspapers and in response to the 
request of the authorities, Fiera Milano S.p.A. confirms that, in accordance with its financial 
timetable, there will be a meeting of the Board of Directors at 16.00 hours today to examine, 
amongst other items on the Agenda, the draft Financial Statements and the Consolidated Financial 
Statements at 31 December 2014. The results of the impairment tests, under preliminary review by 
the independent audit firm Reconta Ernst & Young in the process of legal audit, will also be 
examined. 
The relative press release will be released as soon as the Board of Directors’ meeting ends. Any 
discussion of the matter before this time is to be considered premature.  
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